
October 3, 2011 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:05pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman and Tim Robertson and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for September 6, 2010 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $104,471.41. 
 
Mr. Levey noted: 

-The water outage to install a valve near Taylor Park and the fact that there is a leak in the 
temporary in at the hydrant at the same location. He had notified the contractor about the issue.  
-The delay in providing electric service to the pump station site. 
-The tree planting, fencing and seeding at the pump station. 

 
Mr. Levey noted that the loan for the water treatment plant will be paid off soon. He also noted the decision 
that needs to be made as to what to do about the debt service charge currently listed on the water bills. 
 
The talks with Boonsboro regarding what parts of the water system are shared between the two towns, was 
discussed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


